
 

 

9 May 2019 

Review of Western Power’s Model Service Level 
Agreement 

Time extended for publication of draft findings 

The Economic Regulation Authority has extended the deadline to publish its draft findings on 
Western Power’s model service level agreement to Friday 28 June 2019. 

Western Power is currently updating its proposed model service level agreement to reflect the 
approved network access arrangement.  A public consultation on the updated proposal will be 
undertaken prior to the ERA publishing its draft findings.   

This extension is made under section 6.13(2) of the Electricity Industry (Metering) Code 2012. 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Emmanuel Miti 
Ph: 08 6557 7974 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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